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Dear Mount Sinai Nurse, 

     Today at 3 pm, I will hold the first of an ongoing series of Mount Sinai Health 

System Nursing Town Halls. Today’s focus will be on my first 100 days in the 

office of the Chief Nurse Executive. I feel a renewed sense of purpose - to develop 

a sustainable process that nurtures and grows all of our MS nurses’ best 

ideas. Please join me at today’s Town Hall where I will describe our progress in 

creating the space for all Mount Sinai nurses at every level to continue to play a 

major role in contributing to advancing the safety of our staff and patients, while 

providing patients with best quality care.  Your remarkable contributions to this 

transformational work will continue to inform our future.  

     As we move forward in in this transformational work, you have my never-

ending gratitude, as you continue to provide the very best of care and caring for 

our patients, our staff, the community, and each other.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Beth Oliver, DNP, RN 

Chief Nurse Executive 

Senior Vice President, Cardiac Services  

Mount Sinai Health System  

 

 


